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School Attendance Matters  

This week’s  Attendance 
Our target for attendance is 96%. 

Attendance Award in Reception goes to Class 10  
Attendance Award in Year 1 goes to Class 5  

Attendance Award in Year 2 goes to Classes 2&3 
 
 

 

Class 1 Class 7 95.3% 98.7% 

Class 2 Class 8 93.7% 99.3% 

Class 3 Class 9 94% 99.3% 

Class 4 Class 10 96% 99% 

Class 5 Class 11 92% 96.3% 

Class 6 Class 12 94.7% 91% 

COLD WEATHER 
The weather is forecast to turn much colder in the next few days. Even in cold weather, we try 

to ensure that all the children get a chance to play outside, if it is safe to do so. It would be 

very helpful if children could come to school in a winter coat, hat, scarf and gloves which are 

clearly labelled. 

THANK YOU 

Friends of St Margaret Mary’s  

Catholic Infant School 

Thank you to all the parents, staff and retired 

members of staff who attended the meeting on 

Tuesday evening. The group were busy planning 

events for the Spring Term. 

 

Next meeting – Monday 25
th
 February at 

5.00pm 

Friday 1
st
 March – Year 1 disco – 5.00 – 

6.30pm 

Thursday 7
th
 March – Reception movie night – 

3.30-5.15pm 

Friday 15
th
 March – Year 2 disco – 5.00 – 

6.30pm 

Friday 29
th
 March – Coffee afternoon – 2.00pm 

 

 

Attendance  Assemblies 
 

This week, all the children  

attended Attendance Assemblies. 

They received special badges for 

100% and certificates if their  

attendance was above 96%.  

Well done everyone.  

 

All the children who achieved 

100% attendance put their names 

into a hat and one name was 

drawn out to win a Kindle Fire. 

Well done to Tyler-Jae who won 

this amazing prize.  



SPRING TERM DATES  
 

 DATE EVENT 

Wednesday 23rd January Stay and Read for Class 8 

Thursday 24th January RECEPTION TRIP TO IMAGINE THAT 

Friday 25th January Class 2 Assembly 

Wednesday 30th January Stay and Read for Class 9 

Friday 1st February Number Day in Aid of NSPCC 

Friday 1st February Class 3 Assembly 

Wednesday 6th February Stay and Read for Pre-school Children 

Thursday 7th February Parents Evening for Year 1 and Year 2 (Attend one evening) 

Wednesday 13th February Stay and Read for Class 10 

Thursday 14th February Parents Evening for All (Attend one evening) 

Friday 15th February Early Years Review Day– Reception and Nursery (Attend either 

Parents Evening or Review day) 

Friday 15th February HALF TERM BEGINS 

Monday 25th February CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL 

Wednesday 27th February Stay and Read for Class 11 

Friday 1st March Class 4 Assembly 

Wednesday 6th March Stay and Read for Pre-school Children 

Wednesday 13th March Stay and Read for Class 12 

Friday 15th March Class 8 Assembly 

Wednesday 20th March Stay and Read for Nursery 1 

Friday 22nd March Class 1 Assembly 

Wednesday 27th March Stay and Read for Nursery 2 

Friday 29th March Class 7 Assembly 

Week beginning 1st April HOLY WEEK SERVICES 

Friday 5th April FINISH FOR EASTER HOLIDAYS 

Tuesday 23rd April CHILDREN RETURN 

Thank you to all the  

parents and carers who 

attended the ‘Stay and 

Read’ sessions for Class 6 

and Class 7.  

 

 

The children really enjoyed reading with 

you and we hope that you found the  

session fun and informative.  

Thank you everyone for taking part in the 

book raffle last Friday. Around 20 children 

from each year 1 and year 2 class took part. 

The children who won loved choosing their 

books.  

 

This raffle will run every week and all funds 

will be added to school fund which is spent 

directly on activities and resources for the 

children.  


